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October 3, 2013

NH Public Utilities Commission

Attn: Mark Naylor

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Mr. Naylor,

We are writing today with regard to the Eastman Sewer Coalition, (Eastman/Grantham, NH). It has
recently come to our attention that our names have been included on a list of members, as reported to
the PUC by Mr. Phil Schaefer. We are not now, nor have we ever been members of this coalition. We
understand that this list is a matter of public record and we respectfully request that our names be
removed so as to correct that record. We would also request that notice of this action be sent to us.

Please feel free to contact us at ~ttc~mm @comcastnet should you have any questions. Thank you in
advance for your assistance with this matter.

Yours sincerely,
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Michele D. Gilliatt

6 Mill Pond Lane

P.O. Box 1165

John P. Gilliatt

6 Mill Pond Lane

P.O. Box 1165

Grantham, NH 03753 Grantham, NH 03753


